
From: The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 6:36 PM
To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance; Danyel Harris; Nicole Alvarez
Subject: BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23) 

Student Name * Luis Diaz

BC ID Number * @00619475

BC Email * Luis.diaz6021@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? 

*

Myself

Tell us about you: *  Have used the BC Pantry Services

 Have a BC Student ID Card

Check Semesters *  Fall 2022

Please explain in detail why you are 

requesting a refund. At least 100 word 

statement is needed. *

I will not be needing any serviced nor will I be able to use any 

discounts that you guys offer. I really appreciate what you 

guys do for the students and everything you guys do for the 

school. Money will be tight this year so I am better off without 

this year. Even in the past when I had the card and received 

fafsa I did not use it at all. Maybe once or twice but that was 

because I put it to use. I know it is only $15 dollars but like I 

mentioned I will be able to use any of the services and 

discounts that comes with it.


